
 

Christmas Draw 
We are holding a Christmas draw with some amazing 

prizes. This will be a cashless draw – so please watch 

out for details of how to buy tickets. 
 

Or follow us on 
Facebook for more info and  
details of prizes. 

November Issue 

St Pauls CofE 

Stalybridge School PTA 
We are new to the PTA this year but hoping to raise as 

much as possible for all our children! 
Our main project will be to revamp the playground - 
with a few lovely treats along the way - but we need 

you help now more than ever. 
 

The committee is made up of: 
Lisa Shelley – Chair 

Laura Birchall – Treasurer 
Alice Atwal – Secretary 

 

Please say hi if you see us out and about! 

 
 

 

 

stpaulspta4@gmail.com 

Break the Rules Day 
Thank-you to everyone who contributed to this event – we 

hope the children had a great day, and it brought a little 

normality back to school. 
 

If you haven’t already heard we raised a whopping: 

This money will all go to help our children enjoy their time 

in school and provide the extras that the school budget 

doesn’t normally cover 

Fundraising/Raffle 
We know you keep hearing this, but we really do need 

your support. If you or your family know of anyway you 

can help us, be-it ideas, time, raffle prizes, donations, 

supplies... Please, please get in touch.  

We’re committed to raising funds, but our efforts are 

useless without your continued support. 

Thank-you 

Facebook:           

St Pauls CofE Stalybridge 

School PTA 

Contacts: 

Lisa Shelley - Chair 

Nov/Dec  

Christmas Draw – Details to be provided 

 
 
December 

Virtual Panto in school – Aladdin 

Funded by the PTA with your help.  

We hope to be able to provide some 

treats for the children too 


